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This Week in Math: 

 
6th Grade Math students engaged in 

a 3Act Model. The three acts include 

watching a video to identify a main 

question, seeking information to try to 

solve the main question, and finding the 

answer to the main question. The 

students worked in partners to come up 

with questions and predictions. The 

students did a great job using 

information from the video to come up 

with well, thought-out educated guesses. 

Great job 6th grade, keep working hard!  

 

Homeroom students took the time 

this week to discuss respect in honor of 

Respect Week. The students discussed 

how they could respect other people by 

being kind, identified ways to respect 

themselves by using their values to make 

their own decisions, and watched videos 

on how being kind can “color” the world. 

The students also showed respect to 

one another. Great job 6th grade 

homeroom, way to show respect to 

others, yourself, and the environment! 
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Week of October 14th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Tuesday, 10/15: 

Algebra 1 

(Quiz: 3.1 – 3.4) 

 

Thursday, 10/17: 

7th Grade Math 

(Quiz: 3.4 – 3.5) 

6th Grade Math 

(Topic 2 Assessment) 

 

*There is no school for students on 

Monday, 10/14. Enjoy the 3-day 

weekend!* 
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